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I strongly oppose HB 2945!  How will zero emissions school buses help our school 

children? This bill is designed for 15 minute cities which Oregon does not have . Most 

of Oregon is rural and electric buses don’t hold a charge long. Winter months 

reduces the charge. Oregon children are all ready not getting the education they 

need. How will purchasing a $300,000 bus help? Use the tax dollars wisely and use it 

for education NOT for electric buses.  


